
 

 

No. 332/22 
 
9th August 2022 
 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
2022 DISPUTE RELATING TO CWU PAY CLAIM FOR CWU REPRESENTED GRADES 
EMPLOYED BY ROYAL MAIL GROUP, CONSISTING OF ROYAL MAIL, 
PARCELFORCE AND FLEET 
 
In light of the huge turnout and massive YES vote in the above mentioned ballot, the CWU’s 
Postal Executive met today, Tuesday 9th August 2022 and have notified the company of our 
intention to take the following Industrial Action: 
 
The strike will cover all duties and scheduled attendance commencing between the period 
at or after 04:00 on Friday 26th August 2022 and before 04:00 on Saturday 27th August 
2022. The industrial action will be discontinuous. 
 
The strike will cover all duties and scheduled attendance commencing between the period 
at or after 04:00 on Wednesday 31st August 2022 and before 04:00 on Thursday 1st 
September 2022. The industrial action will be discontinuous. 
 
The strike will cover all duties and scheduled attendance commencing between the period 
at or after 04:00 on Thursday 8th September 2022 and before 04:00 on Saturday 10th 
September 2022. The industrial action will be discontinuous. 
 
Any enquiries in relation to the content of this LTB should be addressed to the DGS(P) 
Department. 
 
Yours sincerely,     Yours sincerely, 

                                  
      
Terry Pullinger     Dave Ward 
Deputy General Secretary (Postal)  General Secretary  


